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Edito 

 

Our “petit journal” is almost 1 year old!  

Indeed in July 2021 we inaugurated the number one to inform you of the news of the work of Mentor; we hope 

to always meet your expectations.  

This year again we will be present at the forum of associations. It will take place on Saturday, September 3 

with a new format: at the Lanza space from 5 pm to 9 pm. An aperitif will be offered by the municipality at 7pm.  

While waiting to meet you on this event, we wish you a good summer and a good reading.  

 

 

 

Subvention 

 

As we had hoped, the municipality granted us an operating grant of 480 Euros. This subsidy should cover all 

or part of our fixed costs.  

Among these costs, the maintenance and updating of our website is an important item of expenditure. Our 

webmaster ceasing his professional activity at the end of the year we are always looking for a person who can 

provide these services. 

 

 

Our projects 

 
 

- The virtual tour of Casa Nieves  

Following our financing file submitted to the town hall at the end of 2021, concerning a virtual tour of the Mentor 

property (see our “petit journal” N° 2), the municipality granted us, under the "exceptional grants" budget, the 

sum of 1724 euros, provided that Univers Mentor also participates for the same amount.  

Univers Mentor's response was negative.  

We had anticipated this response and filed at the end of April with the Mission Vie Associative et Education 

Populaire (FDVA) a request for funding in the amount of 1724 euros. We are waiting for the department's 

response. For the record, the cost of this project is 3,447 euros, whose support is 811 Euros by the association, 

1,724 euros by the municipality and the balance by the FDVA or Univers Mentor. 

 

 



 
 
- Blasco Mentor Street  

The steps to make rue de la Chapelle Prolonge become rue Blasco Mentor are still underway and should 

see the light of day in the fourth quarter of 2022. On this occasion our association will publish a leaflet that 

will be distributed to all Toucassins and which will be entitled: Mentor and Solliès-Toucas.  

Crédit Agricole Provence Côte d'Azur, which has already supported and financed us for the edition of our 

previous leaflets, will still be our partner. We thank him in advance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other projects 

 

  

The  municipality has  the project  to make  a fresco  representing 

 Mentor, on the wall of the house immediately to the right after the 

 bridge of the city center crossing the Gapeau. We have approved 

 this project.  

It  highlights  and  in view  of all the  toucassins  and visitors of our  

municipality, our cultural heritage. The municipality wanted Univers  

Mentor  to cover the  financial costs.  Once again  he  refused: this 

 fresco will probably never see the light of day….  
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